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ICO Blog: Data Sharing Code of Practice is laid before Parliament 
ICO statement in response to the Government laying the Data Sharing Code of Practice before Parliament on 
18 May 2021. 
 

News Article: Cyber-attack on Irish health service 'catastrophic' 
The head of the Republic of Ireland's health service has described the "catastrophic" impact of a "stomach-
churning" hack of its IT systems. 
On Wednesday, Irish Communications Minister Eamon Ryan described reports health records have been 
shared online as "credible". 
The Financial Times reported it had seen files and screenshots from the hack, which included the file of one 
man admitted to hospital for palliative care. 
[Relates to the Republic of Ireland] 
 

ICO News: ICO takes action against contact tracing QR code provider 
The ICO has fined a company for sending direct marketing emails to people who provided their personal data 
for contact tracing purposes. 
The company sent nearly 84,000 nuisance emails at the height of the Covid-19 pandemic between September 
and November last year, when businesses were using private QR code providers to collect personal data to 
meet the government’s contact tracing rules. 
 

News Article: Facebook faces prospect of ‘devastating’ data transfer ban after Irish ruling 
Ireland’s data regulator can resume a probe that may trigger a ban on Facebook’s transatlantic data transfers, 
the High Court ruled on Friday, raising the prospect of a stoppage that the company warns would have a 
devastating impact on its business. 
The case stems from EU concerns that U.S. government surveillance may not respect the privacy rights of EU 
citizens when their personal data is sent to the United States for commercial use. 
[Relates to the EU] 

 

 

 

 
This eAlert is intended for staff, both within Digital Health and Care Wales and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

Digital Health and Care Wales is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views expressed 

within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have no control 

over availability of the linked pages.  

 

 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/news-and-events/news-and-blogs/2021/05/data-sharing-code-of-practice-is-laid-before-parliament/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/world-europe-57184977
https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/news-and-events/news-and-blogs/2021/05/ico-takes-action-against-contact-tracing-qr-code-provider/
https://www.reuters.com/business/legal/facebook-data-transfer-ruling-irish-court-due-friday-2021-05-14/
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